
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Truck processing to commence at “Abfertigung Nord” check-in 

From September 5, 2022, incoming deliveries (inbound) of packed and loose goods, and 
outgoing deliveries (outbound) of packed goods, will be processed at the new “Abfertigung 
Nord” facility, in check-in building Z541. After processing, all vehicles will enter and leave 
the site via Gate 15. 

Truck processing at Gate 11 will close at the same date. 

Outgoing deliveries (outbound) of loose goods will continue to be processed in check-in 
building Y001 at Gate 15. 

Truck processing at Ludwigshafen site from September 5, 2022 
 

Abfertigung Nord /  
Check-in Z541 

Abfertigung Tor 15 /  
Check-in Y001 

Handling of Inbound deliveries of packed and loose 
goods, outbound deliveries of packed 
goods 

Outbound deliveries of loose 
goods 

Hours of 
operation 

Mon – Fri , 5:30 AM – 8:00 PM  Mon – Sun, 24 hours 

Address Im Spitzenbusch 12, 
67227 Frankenthal 

Am Hansenbusch, 
67063 Ludwigshafen 

Phone +49 621 60 40605  +49 621 60 45992  

Email LKW-LU@basf.com check-in-gate15@basf.com 

Outside of normal operating hours, a night, weekend and holiday service is available at Gate 15 / 
check-in Y001. 

Site map 

 

  

Inspection facility for preliminary 
inspection and ADR, packaging control 

Check-in building Z541 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Diversion from “Abfertigung Nord” check-in towards BASF 
Gate 15 via Petersau intersection 

A temporary diversion via the Petersau intersection will be put in place for trucks that were 
processed at the “Abfertigung Nord” check-in and are leaving the site to head south 
towards BASF Gate 15. 

The “Im Spitzenbusch” bridge is not suitable for heavy goods vehicles due to its road width 
and will be renewed from the end of 2022. The diversion will remain in place until roadworks 
are completed. 

Trucks processed at “Abfertigung Nord” with destination BASF Gate 15 must follow the 
diversion signs. 

 

 


